
The children below received a Head 

Teacher’s award before half term after 

impressing their teachers all week: 

 Teddy Richmond 

 Jasmine Sipos 

 Freya Naylor 

 Lola Scott 

 Leo Brady 

 Mia Robson 

 Eden-Rose Bright 

 Teddi Templeman 

Numbots certificates were 

presented to Paisley Kendall 

and Archie Elders. 

Times Table Rockstars awards 

were given to Reuben Grady, 

Jak Taylor and Tommy 

Stonehouse. 

Congratulations to you all. 
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Our website at lockwoodprimaryschool.eschools.co.uk has lots of information for parents.  We will be working to 

improve our website very soon which should make it easier to navigate. 

Dates for your diary 
November 
• Thursday 21st – Winter BINGO! – all welcome – 6pm start 

• Friday 22nd – Year 2 football festival at Skelton 

• Wednesday 27th – NSPCC Anti-bullying workshops for Year 2, 5&6 

• Thursday 28th – Advent Assembly with Father Jonathan 

• Friday 29th – PD Day – school closed to pupils 

December 
• Thursday 5th – Rocksteady concert for school and parents 

• Tuesday 10th – EYFS & Keystage 1 Christmas performances  

• Monday 16th & Tuesday 17th – Keystage 2 Christmas performances 

WINTER BINGO! 

This Thursday we hope you will join us for our first bingo evening of the year. Mrs Martin is raring 

to get behind the microphone again for a fun evening and there will be tea, coffee, juice and 

hotdogs for sale too.  We are starting at 6.00pm and doors open at 5.30pm so get down early for 

the best seats! 
Thank you to everyone who 

supported Children in Need in 

school last week. 

We were able 

to send off over  

£80 on behalf  

of our school. 

This week we are facing the first cold snap of the new school year.  If the weather turns really bad and it is unsafe to 

open the school, we will post a notice of the closure on the school’s Facebook page, on our website and a notification 

will be sent through eSchools.  School closures are very rare events and we would ask parents to work on the basis 

that, if you haven’t heard from us that the school is closed, we are open, warm and ready to welcome the children.  

If there is frost, ice or snow on the ground, please take extra care on the school site.  Mr Power will grit a path from 

both pedestrian gates to the building but there will be areas of the playground that remain icy.  Please make sure that 

your children are not throwing snowballs on the site before school, however if there is snow on the ground, we will 

make sure the children get to play in it so make sure they have wellies, hats and gloves on that day.  

A BIG thank you as well to everyone 

who completed Mrs Haywood’s 

home challenges during maths 

week last week.  She has a 

bundle of prizes to give 

out in assembly on Friday. 

On Wednesday, Boosbeck’s 

Christmas lights are being turned 

on.  There will be lots of festive 

activities to keep you busy 

until the big switch on.   

It starts at 5pm and 

the side of the 

‘Bottom House’. 

Some photos from Reception’s 

sports event at Saltburn.  They 

made us very proud with their 

behaviour and effort during the 

day.  Well done Reception! 



 
 

 


